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To
Mr. Anantha Siva Iyer
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Cochin chapter
Sir,

Sub:- Letter to appreciate your contribution towards the
Teachers Training Programme

It is really a delighting moment on the part of Directorate of General Education
to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation to IPA (Indian Plumbing
Association) for conducting the Teachers Training Programme for the job role
‘Plumber General- II’ in accordance with National Skill Qualification under the
patronage of NCERT (PSSCIVE) from 15/10/2019 to 19/10/2019 at Adhyapaka
Bhavan, Ernakulam.

The training programme was really informative in helping the participants in
up-skilling various technologies of Plumbing. It further provided an opportunity of
experiencing the latest technologies prevailing in the sector with the help of eminent
industries.

Thanks to, IPA for spending your valuable time and expertise to provide our
teachers with timely information. Hope your support in future as well.

Thanking You,

A

Director of General Education
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